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Department of Public

Works

Memo

To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
From: Christopher J. Parella, Director of Public Works
cc: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk

Date: May 4, 2022

Re: Mary Kae Wright, for Arts in Common, Recommendation-Request to close a portion of

High and Walley Streets for the Annual Porch Fest Music Event on Sunday, September 18,
2022 (rain date September 23, 2022) from 2:30 pm to 6:30 pm.

Administrator Contente,
| have no issues with the granting of this Petition

Please advise if you have any additional questions or concerns.
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Respectfully Submitted,

3

Christopher J. Parella
Director of Public Works
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